
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: MCLA Faculty 
 
From: Cynthia Brown, Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
Date: May 26, 2016 
 
Re: Faculty Incentive Awards for 2016 - Correction 
 
I am pleased share with you all that the selection committee has completed its work and made 
their choices for this year’s Faculty Incentive Awards.  The results are as follows: 
 

Ingrid Castro for her sabbatical research: “Children’s Geographies and Multiple 
Childhoods: Socio-Emotional Reflections from Spatial Neighborhood Tours” 
 
Amber Engelson for her project, “First-year Writing Curriculum Development 
Workshops” 
 
Emily Maher for her research, “Measurements of Neutrino Cross Sections using the 
MINERnA Detector and the Necessity of Calibration” 
 
Kerri Nicoll for her research, “Understanding Need among Low-Income Families in 
Northern Berkshires” 
 
Graziana Ramsden for her project, “International Student Exchange at MCLA” 
 
Jenna Sciuto for her research, “Poetics and Policing: Sexuality and the Color Line in the 
Works of Ernest Gaines” 
 

Please join me in congratulating these awardees. And thanks too, to all who submitted proposals 
and to those who served on the selection committee. 
 
 
 
cc:  President James Birge  
       Dean Monica Joslin 


